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Dear Chairman Nosse and Members of the House Committee on Behavioral Health 

and Health Care: 

My name is Simone Brodner and I am a LPC and therapist in the Portland area and 

have been practicing for 3 years. 

I am writing this letter in support of HB2029. Insurance audits can be excessive and 

unfair and limit access to care to the people of Oregon by driving mental health 

providers away from insurance panels due to the business risk. Please help stop this 

practice. 

 

Thank you for supporting this bill. 

Sincerely, 

Simone Brodner 


